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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It gives me great delight to provide details of our S6 Leavers Ceremony which will 
take place on the afternoon of Thursday 27th April 2017.    
 
The Ceremony will take part in the Airlie Theatre at 2pm with refreshments being 
served immediately after the ceremony at 3pm.   
 
The event will provide an opportunity to celebrate the achievements of our S6 year 
group and allow us to say a formal ‘thank you’ and ‘goodbye’ to our fantastic 
students in the class of 2017.   
 
I would like to cordially invite one parent/guardian of each S6 student to attend our 
ceremony.   Please arrive via the Airlie building entrance which is accessed via the 
school playground.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support and I very much look forward to welcoming 
you on the afternoon of 27th April to celebrate your son/daughters time at Hyndland 
Secondary School.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
M McNeil  
Head Teacher  
 


